
From: Collingwood, Donna  

Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 9:03 AM 
To: Martin, Al 

Subject: phone message 

 
Margaret Casey called regarding the relocation of McDonald’s to the strip mall that houses Hawthorne 
branch Library. She said the traffic it would generate would be detrimental to the neighborhood, 
especially those who use the library. She can’t come to the meeting but would like her opinion to be 
noted. Her address is 510 Stan Street, and number is 513-3763. 
 
Donna Collingwood 
City of Madison 
Department of Planning and Community  
    and Economic Development 
608.266.4635 

 
 


